
Reference the Greatland Laser Flare 
 
“As a Search and Rescue Coordinator for over 19 years I have seen gizmo’s 
come and go.  When I first heard of the Laser Flare I thought it would be another 
piece of equipment that wouldn’t be of much use for Search and Rescue. On 
May 16th 2009 I personally used the Green Rescue Laser Flare in both daylight 
and dark of night settings.  I was very impressed in what I saw and look forward 
to trying it in fog and raining conditions.  It was easy to use and the light signal 
that is created would easily be seen by rescuers at a great distance.  We plan to 
continue to test the Rescue Laser in other environments, and if it operates in 
other conditions as demonstrated, it will be a great tool for both Rescuers and 
Victims alike.” 
 
--Gene Seiber, Search & Rescue Coordinator 
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